
Donate your  

eye glasses during the  

month of April 
 

 
 

By donating your glasses you are helping 

people with eyesight  

difficulties worldwide.  

 

There are drop boxes located at the  

information desks in the  

Student Union and the Library.    

Glasses can also be sent through the campus 

mail to: EVERGREEN, Moore Hall 124. 

Thank you for your help! 


